Dear jury, 
since our project is too big (275 MB), we could not upload it to the form where the limit is 100 MB. Therefore, we are sending at least a link through which you can view and download our project, so that you can judge our project properly. We are terribly sorry for the caused inconvenience, and we hope it is not a problem for you to judge it this way. 
Here is the link to the project:
https://a360.co/3L4gUsM

Thank you for your understanding!

Petr Záviška and Martin Piňos, team BRNO Dragons


